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Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

This year we have adapted the letter which explains what each year group will be teaching so 

that you can support your child’s learning.  

 

Every half term, year groups will share their teaching plans, so that you can understand what they 

are learning in school. These plans include the skills and knowledge that we consider to be most 

important for the children to embed that half term. Information about our expectations for 

Mathematics and English and these plans can be found on the web-site under the year group by 

following the link:  

https://www.newburghprimaryschool.co.uk/website/year_groups 

 

Maths and English are taught throughout the year so that your children can consolidate these 

skills. 

 

In addition to this we are sharing the year group timetable which will give you information about 

when subjects such as PE take place in the week. On occasions, these timetables may change when 

we have special days in school such as Book Day. 

 

We would like to invite you to our parents evenings this term on Wednesday 6
th
 November and 

Thursday 7
th
 November from 3:30 to 7:00pm, appointments will be available to book on 

eschools on Tuesday 22
nd

 October.  

 

If you have any questions concerning your child’s education, please make an appointment to 

meet your class teacher through the school office.     

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs K.Turner 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

  

Headteacher: Mrs J Simpkins 

B.Ed  NPQH  

https://www.newburghprimaryschool.co.uk/website/year_groups

